Workshop Week, SDGs 1: End of Poverty.
The 4 classes of level 5 and level 6 have been prepared a Power Point about the 15 poorest country in the world. Countries such as:  Tuvalu, Palau, Kiribati, Gambia, Burundi, Dominican Republic, Tonga, Marshall Islands and so on. 
On Monday the 17th of May, the children in pairs from these classes are going to show the Power Point to the all the classes in the school, from  Infants to level 1 to 4 (Primary )( 9.45 to 10.30).
On Wednesday the 19th of May, the children will be finished to show  the Power point to level 5 and level 6.
On Thursday the 20th of May, we will watch a film “ The invisible monster “ at 10 o´clock. ( Level 5 and level 6 ).
On Friday the 21st of May, we are going to realize the Charity Walking. All the school will go walking to different places like villages around our school. 
In order to collect money the school have been provided the children with a charity card as a licence to give money from their families or friends as a sponsords. The maximum account of money to be collected is 6 euros. We will give the money to “Banco de alimentos” in Segovia. It is an  nonprofit association that fights against the hunger.
Also we have done printed-backpacks to give them to the children to promote the Erasmus project and our school.
That day we also will give  some fruit to the children.


